
 

 

 

                         

Kei te tangi ake te ngākau e te mōrehu kui. Moe mai rā, moe mai rā, haere atu rā. We are sad to hear 
the news of the passing of Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
Our Royal patronage has always been an integral part of the Royal New Zealand Plunket Trust since 
we began 115 years ago.  
 
We love this very special photo from the Queen's Royal Tour of Aotearoa in 1954. She was 
interested in Plunket, and is seen here watching the weighing of a Plunket baby at a Karitane 
hospital in Dunedin. What a special time it was for all our staff.  
 
RIP Queen Elizabeth. 
 

 


